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FISCAL NOTE, 86TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

May 9, 2019

TO: Honorable Dennis Bonnen, Speaker of the House, House of Representatives
 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB2137 by Burns (Relating to an application made by certain retired state and federal

officers to obtain a license to carry a handgun; waiving a fee.), As Passed 2nd House

The fiscal implications of the bill cannot be determined at this time

According to the Comptroller of Public Accounts, the Department of Public Safety does not have
data pertaining to the number of applicants for a license to carry a handgun who are retired state
and federal officers. Absent this data on the total number of applicants subject to the bill's
provisions, the fiscal impact cannot be determined.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 304 Comptroller of Public Accounts, 405 Department of Public Safety
LBB Staff: WP, SD, CMa, LBO, AI, SMi
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